

Dear Parent / Guardian,

During the 2018 – 2019 tumbling season,

CITT is interested in taking photos of CITT recreational members...

which we plan to use in various ways to help promote CITT.

Examples of these promotions include the CITT web site, Facebook, brochures, and fliers.

Please sign this waiver,

if we can take pictures of your child during the 2017-2018 season for this purpose.

I	
(par	rent / guardian)
allow Central Illinois Tumbling & Trampoline	
to take pictures of my child	while taking part in CITT
(0	child's name)

activities and give C.I.T.T. permission to use those pictures to help present the CITT recreational program to the community in an appropriate manner!!! Please turn this form back into the front desk.

Thank You

CONNECT WITH US ON FACEBOOK
CENTRAL ILLINOIS TUMBLING

WEBSITE- www.centralillinoistumbling.com